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Meet Miss Smith

Welcome to Kindergarten!

I am so excited to get to know 
all of my students this year! 
This will be my sixth year at 

NCNAA. I love learning about all 
of my students, their cultures, 
and their home languages! I also 
love helping my students grow in 
their reading, writing, math, and 
social skills. I am looking forward 

to a wonderful school year!

Sincerely,
Miss Smith

The orange folder in your student’s 
backpack will be used to carry important 
notes and work to and from home and 

school!

Please keep the “Take Home Folder” in your 
student’s backpack and check it 

daily for important 
updates.

Each month you will receive a 
newsletter similar to this one. 

Our “Kindergarten Classroom News” 
will share information about our 

learning and upcoming events each 
month.
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